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Richard and Andrea Carver were appointed
Career Missionaries to Papua New Guinea and
New Zealand in 2022. Richard was born and
raised on the mission field, and continued in
missions work by serving as a missionary in
New Zealand, Fiji, Australia, and Papua New
Guinea. Richard was appointed General
Superintendent of Papua New Guinea upon his
father's retirement. He also worked as the
Headquarters Office Manager, conducted
leadership training, and performed many
functions to assist in the running of the church.
Papua New Guinea has seen much
development in the form of a new headquarters
building and Bible school facilities with Richard
as the Project Manager and Administrator.
Richard also serves as the Bible School
President. The Carver's ministry has become
that of enabling and training up quality leaders
and giving them the skills and vision to take the
Gospel into places where they could never go.
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